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Notice of work

Goodna Road, Greenbank
December 2024 - January 2025

Division 11 Councillor Natalie Willcocks and City Infrastructure Chair Scott Bannan are
pleased to announce the commencement of works in your local area.

What is happening?

We are completing upgrades to the existing
Carparks on Goodna Road opposite to the
Greenbank State School (along the
southbound lane). Works will include
pavement treatment and asphalting. See map
overleaf for details.

When is it happening?
Works are scheduled to take place during the
December 2024 / January 2025 school

holidays, weather and site conditions
permitting.

Works will generally occur from 7.00am to
6.00pm Monday to Saturday. However, due
to the nature of the works, some activities
may occur outside these hours at times.

ogan.gld.gov.au

What can | expect?

We will aim to minimise disruption during these
works. Some localised construction impacts
are expected including:

* Speed restrictions, lane closures and
footpath closures around work sites. Site
representatives will be available to assist
motorists and pedestrians during
construction working hours as required.

e Temporary loss of street parking.

* Increased levels of noise and dust. We will
attempt to reduce this impact as much as
practical.

We thank you for your patience and
cooperation while these essential works are
carried out and apologise for any
inconvenience you may experience during
these works.

For more information

Council appreciates your patience as we
work to improve our road network.

For more information about these works,
please contact us on

(07) 3412 3412 or email
kcmcommunications@logan.qu.gov.ad
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